
 

 
 

June 3, 2021 

 

Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd. 

 

Comments Regarding Media Article on Our Company 
 

In “Sentaku” published on June 1, 2021 as the June number, an article was posted that Sumitomo 

Chemical Co., Ltd., the parent company of Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd., is considering 

an acquisition of Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma. However, we have not announced it and this 

is not the fact.  

 

 

Contact: 

Corporate Communications 

Sumitomo Dainippon Pharma Co., Ltd. 

TEL: +81-6-6203-1407 (Osaka); +81-3-5159-3300 (Tokyo) 


